
 

Central Otago 
Rock ‘n’ Roll Club 

NEWSLETTER 

August 2018 
 

Subs for the 2018-19 Year 
 $20  Adult member 
 $10 Junior member - under 18 years 
 $45 Family membership – 2 adults and juniors living at the same address 
These can be either paid directly to Irene on Club Nights, or deposit into the Club’s account, ANZ 
06 0921 0067082 00 – put your surname in Details and SUBS in Reference. 

There are still some outstanding subs.  If you intend to continue as a Club member, please pay 
promptly 
 

Curling 
Confirmed for Sunday 7 October, please arrive no later than 12.40pm.  
Bring your lunch and come about an hour earlier; there is a lounge at the 
curling centre where we can meet up and eat before going on the ice.  

If you want to make a weekend of it, many of us are taking our caravans 
over on Friday or Saturday and camping either at the NZMCA park in 
Ranfurly (Assn members only), or at the camping ground next door where 
units and sites are available (please book ahead). 

Cost is $20 per person (CO club members only) or $30 for those who have not yet paid their 
subs for this year.  This must be paid by Thursday 13 September, either directly to Gordon at 
Club Night or deposit it into the club’s account (ANZ 06 0921 0067082 00 – put your surname in 
Details and CURLING in Reference).   
As we have a group of 20, we have a discounted price, so if anyone pulls out please let Gordon 
know immediately as the cost will increase by $5 pp if fewer than 20 go. 
 

Geraldine Dance 
We left Wanaka about lunch time and headed to Geraldine, where we met up with Selwyn, 
Glenwyn, Peter, Bronwyn, Bill and Jill at the Andorra Motel. The motel was better than last time 
as it had been re-decorated, and heat pumps had been installed. 

After catching up, we all went to the Crown Heritage Hotel, (the old hotel) for tea. The meals 
were plentiful and delicious. 

We then travelled to the Woodbury Hall to the dance. They had the same band as in other years, 
but they had the floor full for the majority of the night and we enjoyed a great night of dancing 
and socialising with people that we hadn’t seen for a long time. 

 



Our table won one raffle, and Selwyn won the best dressed male with his $20 dollar leather 
jacket and red shirt. Well done Selwyn. 

We had a slow trip back to the motel as fog had come down, reducing visibility to about 20 
meters. In fact we went past the motel entrance and had to turn around to find it. 

The next day, Bronwyn, Peter, Bill and Jill stopped at Fairlie and had a round of golf, Selwyn, 
Glenwyn, Raewyn and I called in to the hot pools at Tekapo and had a relaxing hour and a half 
soaking and enjoying the relaxing hot water. 

Then it was the return trip home after a most enjoyable weekend.  

        Gordon 
 

Timaru – Caroline Bay Rock & Hop 
Car extravaganza, market, music and dancing over the weekend of 15 – 17 March 2019 
There are several dances held on the Friday and Saturday nights, and we hope that “Camp Corry” 
will be available again for club members.  It’s a fun weekend!!  More details available at Club 
Night. 
 

Upcoming Nationals 
Easter 2019 the Junior Nationals will be held in Invercargill.  Accommodation is already very tight 
so book now. 
Labour Weekend 2019 Senior Nationals in Lincoln, arrange your accommodation now. 
 

Boom Box  

Would anyone like it for their own use?  See Gordon 
 

Facebook 
Our page is up and running.  Search for Central Otago Rock ‘n’ Roll. 
If you have any photos of club events please email them to Gordon on g-hall@xtra.co.nz 
 

Coming Up 
Senior Nationals, Wellington  19-21 October  Walter Nash Stadium, Taita 
Xmas Breakup    Last weekend of November – further details to come 
Final Club Night for 2018   Thursday 13 December  
First Club Night for 2019   Thursday 31 January 
Rock & Hop, Timaru   15 – 17 March  2019 
Central Otago Birthday Dance,  Saturday 11 May 2019  Clyde Hall 
Junior Nationals, Invercargill 19-21 April 2019  Stadium Southland 
 For more information on any of these events, ask Raewyn or any committee member 
 

COMMITTEE 
 
Gordon Hall President 03 443 2996  022 467 1131 g-hall@xtra.co.nz 
John Martin Vice-President 03 445 0598 021 160 9245 martin_jw@xtra.co.nz 
Raewyn Hall Secretary 03 443 2996 027 270 5922 g-hall@xtra.co.nz 
Irene Wallace Treasurer 03 445 1102 027 428 3323 irenedave@xtra.co.nz 
Viv Patchett  03 445 1395 027 488 0124 patchett@xtra.co.nz 
Dave Wallace  03 445 1102 027 427 4691 irenedave@xtra.co.nz 
Ken Allison  03 445 1731 027 439 2198 k.n.allison@xtra.co.nz 


